Dear Sir

Re: Tree Preservation Order C578, Ref 6886

| am writing to object to the request that the Lime tree(Tree 3) at the rear of 113 CANFIELD GARDENS,
London NW6 3DY is to be felled.

| write as the Landlord of Flats 1-4 at 109 Canfield Gardens, London NW6 3DY and have confirmed today
from my visit to the ground floor flat at 109 Canfield Gardens that this plan would indeed reduce the
enjoyment to be had from the neighbouring properties.

The tree in question was placed under a tree preservation order in 2005 for good reason as it has a
beautiful outline and adds to the enjoyment of the view from not only the ground floor flat but also from

the point of view of all the tenants in the 3 flats above.

| would completely understand if the owners of 113 Canfield Gardens felt the need to simply arrange
reduction in size of the tree in question.

| hope you can take into account this objection.
Yours sincerely

Dr Tanya Deavall



